Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: Village of Holly Fire

From: Julian, Dana (Consultant)

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 09:02

To: Fire Department Web **Subject:** Village of Holly Fire

I would like to extend a HUGE thank you to the fire fighters that showed up in Holly yesterday to help. We are eternally grateful for your commitment and service, and appreciate your presence so very much.

Please shake the hand of each firefighter that helped in Holly from my family. I wish I could hug each of you.

With a grateful heart, Dana Julian Village of Holly resident